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Greetings Everyone, 
  
Our first list for 2010 is in the attached Word document, and this month we are featuring several new 
species (one of which I happily co-authored), a great discovery of excellent picropharmacolite from a new 
Nevada locality, plus a typical assortment of old classics from around the world. 
  
All specimens are subject to prior sale and are offered on a first-come, first-served basis. We will NOT be 
in Tucson this year, so plan accordingly! 
  
Read on! 
  
Tony Nikischer 
Excalibur Mineral Corp. 
1000 North Division Street 
Peekskill, NY 10566-1830 
Tel: 914-739-1134 
Fax: 914-739-1257 
  
http://www.excaliburmineral.com 
http://www.mineralnews.com 
http://www.hudsonmineralogy.org 
http://www.diamondcrystals.net 
http://stores.ebay.com/Excaliburmineral 


